
Deputy Assistant Administrator
Office of Diversion Control

Drug Enforcement Administration
Attn: DEA Federal Register Representative/CCD

Washington, DC  20537
Fax:  202-307-8570

From (fill in name, address, signature and check any
and all comments that apply):

NAME: _______________________________

ADDRESS:

SIGNATURE: _______________________________

DEAR DEA:

___ I eat hemp foods and/or oil because of its
phenomenal nutritional profile (EFA’s and protein).

___ I think miniscule trace amounts of naturally
occurring THC pose no health threat and should not be
regulated in hemp foods or oils that comply with
Canadian hemp standards, our NAFTA partner.

___ I think DEA should abandon regulation of industrial
hemp and allow USDA or individual states to regulate
industrial hemp.

From (fill in name, address, signature and check any
and all comments that apply):

NAME: _______________________________

ADDRESS:

SIGNATURE: _______________________________

DEAR DEA:

I want you to know:

___ I eat hemp foods and/or oil because of its
phenomenal nutritional profile (EFA’s and protein).

___ I think miniscule trace amounts of naturally
occurring THC pose no health threat and should not be
regulated in hemp foods or oils that comply with
Canadian hemp standards, our NAFTA partner.

___ I think DEA should abandon regulation of industrial
hemp and allow USDA or individual states to regulate
industrial hemp.

From (fill in name, address, signature and check any
and all comments that apply):

NAME: _______________________________

ADDRESS:

SIGNATURE: _______________________________

DEAR DEA:

___ I eat hemp foods and/or oil because of its
phenomenal nutritional profile (EFA’s and protein).

___ I think miniscule trace amounts of naturally
occurring THC pose no health threat and should not be
regulated in hemp foods or oils that comply with
Canadian hemp standards, our NAFTA partner.

___ I think DEA should abandon regulation of industrial
hemp and allow USDA or individual states to regulate
industrial hemp.

From (fill in name, address, signature and check any
and all comments that apply):

NAME: _______________________________

ADDRESS:

SIGNATURE: _______________________________

DEAR DEA:

I want you to know:

___ I eat hemp foods and/or oil because of its
phenomenal nutritional profile (EFA’s and protein).

___ I think miniscule trace amounts of naturally
occurring THC pose no health threat and should not be
regulated in hemp foods or oils that comply with
Canadian hemp standards, our NAFTA partner.

___ I think DEA should abandon regulation of industrial
hemp and allow USDA or individual states to regulate
industrial hemp.


